
Honorable Supervisors, 

 

As co-owner of Heartrock Inc,.dba Heartrock Mountain Farm, I am writing in support of MCA 

and its memos on agenda items 6a (Phase 1) and 5h (Legislative Platform). 

 

HMF, with an embossed receipt and Provisional licenses, has Cultivation and Nursery operations 

in Potter Valley, with an increasing annual payroll approaching $250,000, as well as a similar 

amount in State and local taxes. Payroll and purchase of operating supplies contribute $100,000 

to $200,000 to the local retail economy We cannot afford to continue pursuit of County and 

Annual State licenses if we cannot continue operations while we do so. 

 

If forced to cease cannabis operations, subsistence farming will be our only option. 

 

Respectfully, 

Clifford Morford 

Heartrock 

 


